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What You Need to Know About Covid Pills... 
 

Based on an article by Phien Huang for NPR  
 

If you've just tested positive for COVID-19, there are now ample 
treatments available that could help you recover more quickly from a 
mild or moderate case of COVID. Paxlovid, a five-day course of pills 
from Pfizer, is at the top of the list of recommended treatments.  
 
But some people have had trouble getting the medicine quickly, despite 
efforts to make the medicines easy to obtain. COVID pills are authorized 
by FDA for people at high risk of disease progression – and in practice, 
the risk criteria have broadened as supply has increased, says Dr. Phyllis 
Tien, an infectious disease physician at University of California, San 
Francisco, who serves on the NIH COVID-19 Treatment Guidelines Panel.  
 
Health conditions such as high cholesterol, depression, smoking-related 
lung disease, obesity, not being fully vaccinated or boosted – all factors 
that increase a person's risk for severe COVID outcomes – might qualify 
a recently infected COVID patient for a course of Paxlovid. "If someone 
wants it, and is eligible for it, they should be able to access it," Tien says.  
 
The antiviral pills require a prescription and need to be started within 
five days of symptoms appearing. To get a prescription you'll have to 
show positive COVID-19 test results, review your risk factors and any 
medications you take with a health care provider. For those who can't 
take Paxlovid, there are other Covid treatments that a health care 
provider might prescribe.  
 
Here are three ways to access COVID pills, if you're eligible to get them:  
1) Contact your primary care doctor, 2) Visit a test-to-treat site (to find 
a site, use this link: https://covid-19-test-to-treat-locator-
dhhs.hub.arcgis.com/) or 3) Try online urgent care. For Anthem online 
urgent care go to livehealthonline.com.  For Kaiser, use kp.org. 
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Other Ways to Access Your Covid Vaccination Record… 

• Find your digital California vaccine record here:  https://myvaccinerecord.cdph.ca.gov/ 

• For Kaiser subscribers: 

Log in to kp.org. 
Scroll down to the directory at the bottom of the page.  
Under Member support, click Medical Information Requests. 
You will be directed to a page titled Records, forms and certifications.  
Find what you need in the list of links at the top of the page:  
Click Immunization record to view and print your current immunization status. 

 

 

http://kp.org
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Is There A Generic For That? 



CALIFORNIA TEACHERS ASSOCIATION 

Health & Welfare Benefits Trust 
Contact List 

The William C. Earhart Company is available to answer your health benefits questions 

(claims, billing, eligibility) from 8-5, Monday thru Friday.  

 

CTA Only Phone: (503) 460-5242/Toll Free (877) 396-2942 

Pam Howard (Claims Advocate)             Kathrine Walker (Eligibility) 

Website:  www.wcearhart.com 

 

Company Website Phone Group # 

Anthem Blue Cross www.anthem.com/ca (800) 282-4993 1800Q-A 

Kaiser www.kp.org (800) 464-4000 101895 

Delta Dental www.deltadental.com (888) 335-8227 07158-02301 

Express Scripts www.express-scripts.com (800) 501-7162 CTARX333 

Vision Service Plan 

(VSP) 

www.vsp.com (800) 877-7195 12309884 

BeneSys (Pension 

Plan) 

www.ctapension.org (833) 265-2277  

Empower Retirement 

(401k) 

www.empower-retirement.com (866) 467-7756   

CHANGE YOUR PASSWORDS! 

Express Scripts recently experienced a single instance of a breach of personal health information. If 

this was your info, you have already been notified.   

Many of us use the same passwords for more than one of our accounts and cybercriminals are 
constantly seeking to gain access. Experts say to change your passwords every 3 months, and to make 
sure your passwords are strong and difficult to crack.  More good advice is to place a freeze on your 
credit - you can do this through Experian, Equifax and Transunion.  Placing a freeze allows you to lock 
and unlock your credit report.  Also, be sure to keep an eye on credit cards and bank accounts for 

fraudulent charges, and dispute them immediately. 
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